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Check out this Published Author! 
Check out this budding young author who came into school with a copy of the Octonauts 
magazine showing off his published work. We absolutely love celebrating the achievements 
of our pupils outside of school so if your child/children achieves something amazing, please 
let us know and we will try and add it to our weekly newsletter.  
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09/07/19 
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Year 5 Cyberbullying Workshops with BullyBusters 
Earlier in the week our Year 5 children were treated to a visit from BullyBusters around 
cyberbullying and the use of social media. Last week was our school’s Celebrating Social 
Media themed week and what better way to explore the theme than through specialist 
workshops. The children discussed moral dilemmas and what to do if they feel unsafe or 
victimised online. Educating our pupils about how to stay safe is our number one priority.  
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Just a quick note to thank you, our wonderful parents and carers, for your support during 
our recent Ofsted inspection. Many of you turned to the Parent View website to share your 
thoughts and we are so glad that you did. 98% of you revealed that your children are 
happy in our school and we know from your feedback that our school is a safe place for 
your children. We pride ourselves on the fact that our pupils feel safe and happy and are 
ready to learn! The full results of the questionnaire are available on the Parent View 
website. Thank you for your continued support.  
Year 6 and the iWill Campaign 
Recently, our Year 6 pupils have had the opportunity to be a part of the #iWill Social Action 
programme. This forms part of the National #iWill campaign which was launched in 2013 by 
HRH the Prince of Wales. The programme aims to inspire and engage children and young 
people to make positive contributions to their local communities by empowering them to 
identify issues and causes that they feel passionately about and doing something about it! 

In Other News… 
What an action-packed and fun-filled week we have enjoyed at Florence Melly. Please head 
over to our Twitter feed which really shows off the wonderful range of events, activities and 
learning opportunities we provide for our children. Here’s a little taster… 

GarageBand Music Sessions in Year 5 
Year 5 had two Apple specialists in this week as they undertook a GarageBand project. The 
children had to select a song and then learn how to play it - digitally! Each child used a 
different instrument as they learnt to play ‘500 Miles’ by The Proclaimers. It was a fantastic 
example of how music can be taught through modern technology. Thank you to David and 
Rebecca from MCC for their time in delivering the project.  

Nursery End of Year Trips to Gulliver’s World 
Check out our Twitter feed which is absolutely packed full of photographs of the Nursery 
trips to Gulliver’s World. What better way to celebrate the end of an academic year that a 
day out in the sunshine. Just look how happy the pupils look...magical!  
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